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Exhibit D 

Providers covered under Financial Assistance Policy 

 
Any professional charges for services rendered by an employed medical provider (MD, APRN, 

PA, or CRNA) of Ephraim McDowell Health will be covered under the Financial Assistance 

program. Professional charges for services rendered by a non-Ephraim McDowell Health 

provider are not covered under the Financial Assistance program. This may include, but is not 

limited to, services performed by anesthesiologists, radiologists, hospitalists, emergency room 

physicians, pathologists, etc. Patients who have Financial Assistance are encouraged to contact a 

Financial Counselor prior to service to confirm if a physician or mid-level provider is considered 

an Ephraim McDowell Health employed provider. Financial Counselors can be contacted by 

calling (859) 239-2337. 
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